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Sharon Park Landfill Closed for Construction 

Chatham County, GA (July 23, 2020) – The Sharon Park Landfill located at 50 Kelly Hill Road in  
Garden City will be closed beginning Sunday July 26, 2020. The site will be under construction 
to add a paved road. The construction will be completed in approximately 90 days and the 
County anticipates re-opening the facility in early November.   

Residents can take their debris to the one of our other facilities during this closure. 

• Chevis Road Landfill located at 763 Chvis Road 
o Hours of Operation: Tuesday - Saturday from 8:30am - 5:00pm 

• Wilmington Island Landfill located on Concord Road 
o Hours of Operation: Monday through Saturday 8:30am- 5pm and Sunday 

12:00pm - 5:00pm.   
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